
 

 

 

 

Foundation Home Learning 

10th – 14th September 2018 

Wow – what a super first week we have all had! The 

children have settled well and enjoyed learning in 

their new environment. We have focussed on our 

school, new routines and rules to follow. The children 

have met the class puppets Rodney, Harry and Alan 

and they have taught them how we look, listen and 

are kind to our friends. We have introduced Dojos 

and our traffic light behaviour system (please see 

behaviour policy for more information). This 

weekend as part of your child’s home learning, can 

they tell you what they have learnt about our rules 

and routines? If they would like to make a poster of 

picture of one of our puppets we would love to 

display them on our Art Gallery in class. 
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